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Hi there,

My name is Jade Murphy-Stewart and I reside in North Lakes, Queensland. 

I ask that the emergency powers are not extended and that they are scrapped permanently.
No government souls hold this power.  The recently released ABS figures show that there
was no emergency and that deaths *with* covid were similar to a small flu season. The use
of emergency powers was not justified and only proved why they should never exist in the
first place.

Blatant disregard for human rights,  the right to breathe,  the right to movement,  the right
to medical care without discrimination. All this been overridden and police were used
against the people who pay them to uphold the unjustified emergency orders.

The past two years have been disgraceful and I've never seen such blatant hypocrisy and
such an abuse of power in my time as an adult from the state government.  

End these powers now!

Jade Murphy-Stewart 

Sent from my Galaxy
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